
I am writing to let you know that I am very opposed to HB3063.  
 
I support the use of vaccines; have vaccinated my children. My grandchildren have been vaccinated. BUT 
to force parents to vaccinate their children for the 31 vaccines (and growing) that would be required in 
order to attend school is very wrong. This bill is being rushed through by the pro-mandatory people in 
response to the hysteria ensued from the measles outbreak in Washington state. 
 
Oregon children have a very high rate of vaccinations (over 96% for most) for MMR, polio and DTP and 
for parents to be forced to not consider the wisdom for other vaccines which for the most part are not 
tested before being considered required for children is very wrong. If something goes wrong, and it 
does, the vaccine companies are not held responsible and it is the taxpayer who pays for any lawsuit 
that may ensue. 
 
Parents must have the freedom to make educated choices for the children's health. Please vote against 
this bill. 
 
Sincerely, 
Marian Grebanier 
Corbett, OR 
 


